Subject: Reference 2021/3839/P

Dear Ms. Henry,

I would like to strongly object to the planned development Reference 2021/3839/P. | own a flat in the adjacent road
while my sister is a leaseholder in the affected building. The area is a quiet residential area and the proposal will
destroy the unique look of this historic building, and create enormous amounts of noise and distress for years to
come, adversely affecting both property and rental prices in the imnmediate and long-term. It will also add additional
pressure to the already problematic parking issue in the roads immediately surrounding the building.

Kind regards,
Jonathan Polonsky



